
 

Dear Costco Member, 

At Woodstream Corporation, the quality of our products and the safety of our consumers are our top priority. As 
part of our consumer review process, we recently identified a potential safety issue if certain Mosquito Magnet 
Models are not turned off before cleaning with our “Quick Clear Cartridge” cleaning kit, contrary to instructions 
requiring units to be turned off prior to cleaning, if not followed, the forced air may damage the regulator.  
  
Our records indicate that you have purchased an Independence Mosquito Magnet (Item # 571088). 
The traps applicable to this request contain the following serial numbers: 

Serial # IN01450 – IN01625 

The products at issue have stickers with the serial numbers placed on the back of the trap (see below for a 

picture of the trap and location of the serial number sticker).  

 
We are offering a free repair. This action is being taken to prevent damage and injury from broken regulator 

parts.     STOP USING CLEANING KITS IMMEDIATELY AND  
CONTACT THE COMPANY FOR RETURN FOR A FREE REPAIR. 

For more details, visit: www.mosquitomagnet.com/recalltorepair 

or call: 877-224-1538, Monday through Friday 9am to 5 pm ET 
or email: consumercare@woodstream.com 
NOTE:  Repair is not available in stores  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused and we will continue to strive to create products that 
are smart, innovative, and safe to help you enjoy your backyard. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Paul McQuillan 
Vice President of Engineering 
Woodstream Corporation 
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